
 

Ref: LD/KHi/KB/Teams Lesson January 
 
10th December 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

Teams Lessons - January 
 
Further to my letter on 7th December, I write to confirm that lessons for year groups 
affected by the staggered returns will continue to run on Teams from Wednesday 5th 
January 2022 for all pupils.  Pupils working from home should log in to access their learning 
until their date of return to the school site.  
 
As a reminder, the year groups will return to the school site as follows:  
Wednesday 5th January 2022: Year 7, Year 11, Year 12, Year 13 
Thursday 6th January 2022: Year 9, Year 10 
Friday 7th January 2022:  Year 8 
 
All pupils should enter the site via their year-group specific entry points. 
 
On Monday 13th December, pupils will collect Lateral Flow Test boxes from their tutors. We 
remind you that your child has a pin number (stuck into their planner) to enter their test 
results at this link https://forms.office.com/r/usU99SCzPQ.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Ms L Draycott 
Headteacher 
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